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Newburgh Nursery & All Round Care News 
Nursery 

Have a wonderful summer and thank you for all your support this year. 

 

Good luck to our Pre-school children Evie, Hayden, Coen, Jemima, George, Millie, Reuben, Ava, Dan, 

James, Scarlet & Danny who all start school in September. 

 

Signed                

 

100% A;endance 
 

Congratula<ons to the following children who have 100% a;endance for this school year: 

 

Crane—William Athey, Tilly Johnson & Hughie Morris 

Halton—Lo;y Hayes, Dulcie Helsby & Charlo;e Peters 

Lucas—Charlie Aughton, Libby Hope, Patrick Taylor, William Taylor & Hayden Wa;s 

Rigby—Albie Hayes, Clayton Hines, Bailey Hudson-Roberts, HeCe Mackay, Edith Sudworth, 

     Adam Summerfield, Will Taylor & Abbie Whitworth 

Venables—Freddy Heapy, Rowan Morrison, Kaitlyn Summerfield, Eve Taylor 

Congratula<ons 

To Mrs Bolton who is expected her first baby with 

husband Ben.  Due date is December.  We wish them 

both well. 

Parbold Landfill Consulta<on 

 

Don’t forget to raise your objec/ons before tomor-

row to the consulta/on to re-open the landfill site at 

Parbold quarry.   

An email lis/ng reasons for objec/on is all that is 

needed to West Lancashire Borough Council.  Local 

schools are understandably dismayed at this  

proposal at the impact it may have on our children. Thank you from Mrs Reynolds 

 

Thank you to all the families I have had the pleasure to 

meet over my 13 years here at Newburgh.  Your support 

has made my tenure here as Headteacher a pleasure. 

Thank you! 

Thank You! 

 

A massive thank you from everyone here at Newburgh for 

all the support we have received this year and all through 

the years. 

Have a wonderful summer break.  School reopens on  

Monday 2nd September. 

Year 6 
 

Congratula/ons to our wonderful Year 6 group.  They put on a wonderful performance last night for their 

families, staff and the Mayor of West Lancashire.  We wish them all well for their future at their chosen 

high schools. 

 

Good Luck Reuben, Georgia, Bronwyn, Paige, Eva, Freddy, O<o, Daniel, Zach, Kara, Alex, George, Kaitlyn 

& Jack.  We will miss you all! 


